
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to post pictures of your child on our Academy Learning Center Facebook page 
and our website. We feature special occasions and “cuteness” moments for everyone to enjoy. 
We also post important information and updates for our parents. Please sign and return this 
form to give us permission to photograph your child and to post it on Facebook. 
Website    https://www.academylearningcenter.org 
Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/FaithChristianChildCare 
 
Thank you, 
 
ALC Office Staff 
 
Parent’s Name _______________________________________________ 
                                                                           Please Print 

Child’s Name ________________________________________________ 
                                                                          Please Print 
       Permission Granted 
 
       Permission Not Granted 
 
 
Parent’s Signature_______________________________________ Date ____________ 
                                                               

 
 
 


